NMMC SCHOOL NO. 93, TATHTHET Thef HaT 93
(CBSE) NERUL (@TEs) e

Sector 50 (old),Nerul, Navi | @eFex 50 (JRT=TT), Aeel, oTdT HeS:
Mumbai: 400706 400706

Subject: Field Trip
Circular: 03/January 2025

Dear Parents, The Education Department of NMMC has planned to organise a field trip
for all children from Grade 2 to 5. The venue would be Kidzania, Ghatkopar. Bus
arrangements will be done by NMMC and school staff will accompany the children. Date
and timings will be shared shortly. Prior to that, it is mandatory for all parents to submit a
consent letter permitting their children to attend this field trip. The above format has
been shared by NMMC and we request all parents to take a print of this, fill it and
submit it to the class teachers by 22nd Jan. Those children whose consent form is not
received will have a holiday on the fay of the field trip.

Regards,
NMMC School No 93.

YT, eIt AT
g9 03/TTadr 2025

O greferar,

TATHTAHTEIT fAETOT I 33T U o 9 dF ieear §a Heliardr hies fed 3mafard
Wmm &Y fres o fFssniaT, gresaT A 3mANTST Shell VIR 38,
TAUHTHER G mmma@mamwmﬁmm
Hlﬂ'@maawmaréa TN, TS GTeieRial 3TTeaT HelTell I7 Hles
WWWWWWWWW% a8 BRETE
UTUHAUHHTRS AN UGN 3HTel 3118 10T IMFET T ATeTehieAT Tdeicll Sl i A e




FIGeT 3FeT R AATRITIT 37 fA&ThTehs HIET FTd. T1 HelT< GHAT I3 1o ST #ATeY,
T HelleT Bles feaear it gedr feelr smeer.

39l 3=,
UIUHTHET 2B ShHTH *3.



